
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5th September 2014 
 
 
Dear Paul, 
 
I wanted to write to say thank you to you, and all at Standage, for all the 
work you have done at Gloucester over the last year. You have been very 
sensitive to the needs of the school and managed to continue to work 
through term time and holidays in a thoroughly professional manner. Your 
work is of the highest standard but your expertise in dealing with the added 
complications found in schools sets you apart from the other firms we have 
used.  
 
Having a firm that employs staff that are DBS checked and able to work in 
term time has been a real advantage to us all and I am very proud of the 
amount we have achieved together over the last year. Three halls, six 
corridors, sixteen classrooms and six toilet blocks so far!  
 
I have no hesitation in recommending you, unreservedly, to anyone that 
needs building work, decorating, plumbing, roofing, electrical work to name 
just a few of the jobs you have done at Gloucester. 
 
On a personal note Paul, thanks for your management of all the works, your 
accommodating nature and flexibility make my job so much easier! 
 
I look forward to working with you on the rest of the school! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Simon 
Simon Elledge (Headteacher) 
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